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WEEK ONE MENUS 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This morning it was lovely to see the children at home and in school, wearing their spots and ears in support of Children in 
Need. Having compassion for others is something that we always try and do at Sheering school especially as we know that 
the money we have raised will bring help and comfort to the children who need it. This also reminds us to be thankful for 
the things we have and the wonderful people in our lives.  
 
We have really missed Copeland and Quickbury classes this week and I am so pleased to hear that the children, parents and 
staff who have been unwell, are now getting better. You have all been in our thoughts and prayers. On Monday, we look 
forward to seeing the children in Copeland and Quickbury class who are well, or their isolation period has ended, back in 
school. We know that the situation with COVID19 is changing all the time so please look out for Parentmails from school over 
the weekend so that we can keep you up-to-date. 
 
Happy Book 
We all thanked Mrs Fulton for her amazing spaghetti Bolognese yesterday and I thanked Fitzwalter class for the fun we had 
at swimming. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Edith and Poppie took part in a performance with Diverse and did brilliantly in front of a big audience which they 
have not done for a long time. Edith was very proud of her medal this morning. 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Ivy, Ellen, Lucy, Oliver, Laura, Alfie, 
Noah, Mya, Elsie Mae, Max, Mitchell, Isabelle, Tilly, George, Lenny, Amalie, Joshua, Lenny, Catherine, Isabella, Jessica, Darcy, 
George, Logan, Abigail, Patrick, Harry, Sonny, Archie, Poppie, Jacob and Aaron. Pablo, Lucy, Alfie and Poppie have achieved 
their Silver Mathletics award. Our Class Spelling Shed Superstar is Quickbury class with 359,390,44 points and our Top 10 
Super-Spellers are Finley, Reggie, Catherine, Sonny, Hannah, Sienna, Ivy, Lucy, Kenny and Ruby.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have remained cheerful during this challenging week.  
Copeland: All of Copeland class have remained cheerful and it was lovely to see so many smiling faces during the online 
lessons. 
Durrington: Ray is always cheerful and has been persevering in maths this week. 
Fitzwalter: Isabelle is always cheerful and continues to work hard in all her lessons. 
Quickbury: Mr Downey is so pleased with the attitude of all his class this week. They have worked so hard. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Macy for persevering with a challenge in swimming and for making such good progress. 
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Jacob (11) and Joshua (10) who will be celebrating their birthdays next week and 
also Waffa Fulton, Rose Gurteen, Mrs Camp, Mrs Gray, Harry’s little brother and Teddy’s sister have all had celebrations 
recently or will be in the coming week. 
 
Dates  
Monday 29th November: ‘Flu immunisations 
Thursday 9th December: Whole school trip to the panto tbc 
Friday 10th December: Christmas jumper day 
Saturday 11th December: Christmas Fair 3-5pm 
Wednesday 15th December: Christmas dinner 
Wednesday 15th December: Nativity concert in school 2:00pm 
Thursday 16th December: Nativity concert in the church 9:30 tbc 
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Thursday 16th December: PTFA Christmas gift shop 
Friday 17th December: End of term 3:10pm 
 
 
 
Keep safe, keep the Faith. 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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